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The Gospel reading for Sunday is from  
Luke 6:39-45  
A person speaks from what is in his heart.  
Jesus told a parable to his disciples, ‘Can one blind 
man guide another? Surely both will fall into a pit? 
The disciple is not superior to his teacher; the fully 
trained disciple will always be like his teacher. Why 
do you observe the splinter in your brother’s eye and 
never notice the plank in your own? How can you 
say to your brother, “Brother, let me take out the 
splinter that is in your eye,” when you cannot see the 
plank in your own? Hypocrite! Take the plank out of 
your own eye first, and then you will see clearly 
enough to take out the splinter that is in your 
brother’s eye.  
‘There is no sound tree that produces rotten fruit, nor 
again a rotten tree that produces sound fruit. For 
every tree can be told by its own fruit: people do not 
pick figs from thorns, nor gather grapes from 
brambles. A good man draws what is good from the 
store of goodness in his heart; a bad man draws what 
is bad from the store of badness. For a man’s words 
flow out of what fills his heart.’ 
Ref:Liturgyhelp.com  

Ash Wednesday 6th March 
Parents, relatives and friends are invited to join with 
the students from Year 3 to Year 6 for our Ash 
Wednesday Mass commencing at 9.30am. 
 
Ash Wednesday Liturgy 6th March 
Parents, relatives and friends are invited to join with 
the students from Kindergarten to Year 2 for our Ash 
Wednesday Liturgy commencing at 12:00pm in the 
church. 

Catholic Schools Week 
2019 
This year, from 3rd-9th 
March, 2019, Our Lady of 
Lourdes will join with 
Catholic schools across NSW and the ACT to 
celebrate Catholic Schools Week (CSW). 
Our theme for Catholic Schools Week  2019 is  
‘ TRANSFORMING LEARNING’ 
We invite you and your family to join us at Our Lady 
of Lourdes on Tuesday, 5th March to celebrate with 
our school and parish community. 
Our school will celebrate with: 

•9.30am - Mass. Kindergarten to Year 6 

•10.40am - Parents visit classrooms 

•11.10am - Morning tea with the students.  
                    Coffee and tea will be provided. 

•2.20pm - School Assembly 
 
Lenten 
Reflection  
Lent is a time in 
which we stop to 
reflect upon those 
important parts of 
our life. During 
this Lenten 
season, we turn 
ourselves to Christ asking for his guidance.  
Mrs McAllister will be holding a parent reflection 
afternoon for the next six weeks looking at the 
Sunday Gospels. During these sessions, we will be 
focusing on the messages within these readings and 
how we can live out the messages in our daily life.  
The group will meet every Thursday afternoons 
beginning the 7th March and will conclude on the 
11th March. The sessions will start at 2:30pm and 
finish at 3:50pm. If you are interested in attending 
please email Mrs McAllister on: 
tmcallister@parra.catholic.edu.au  
 
Social Skills 
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Respect and Integrity - showing 
good manners and 

communication skills 
 

 Good listening 
 Going on a message, 

excursion or greeting 
visitors to the school 



Cross Country Carnival 2019 
The OLOL Cross Country Carnival is fast 
approaching. It will be held on Friday 8th March at 
Yattenden Oval. Children who are turning 8, 9, 10, 
11 or 12 years old this year are invited to 
participate.  
8, 9, 10 year olds will run 2km. 
11, 12 years olds will run 3km.  
This is not a whole school event. The children who 
do not want to take part in the Cross Country 
Carnival will remain at school with their classroom 
teacher. The children who would like to compete 
will be taken down to the oval to complete their 
event and will then return back to school once the 
events have concluded.  
Parents are welcome to come to Yattenden Oval to 
watch their child run the cross country.  Events will 
commence with the 8 years olds at approx. 9.30am. 
Parent Helpers are welcome! If you are available on 
the day and would like to assist, please email Miss 
Scott nscott2@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 
Opal Card 
Parents, we have 
a message from 
Hillsbus which 
would apply to 
any bus company 
if your child 
catches a bus to 
school. 
One of the requirements travelling on Hillsbus is the 
need for students to tap on and off when they travel 
to and from school. 
Opal data gathered by tapping on and off is used to 
determine demand for bus services. If students don’t 
tap on and tap off, services may be cancelled due the 
lack of recorded patronage. 
With this in mind, we ask for your assistance in 
reminding your students that tapping on and off at 
the beginning and end of each trip is one of the 
conditions of using a School Opal card. 
 
Youth Group 
Youth Mass: 
From 6-7pm each 
Sunday at St. 
Michael’s. We 
want to bring 
ministries 
together to 
provide an 
engaging 
experience of 
liturgy for youth. To do this we need more young 
people for ministries such as welcoming, offertory, 
reading and collection, for more information please 
contact the Youth Minister (details below).  
If you have any questions or concerns please contact 
the Youth Minister Paul Fam, on 0407 773 174, or 
send an email through to: 
youth@parishofbaulkhamhills.org.au  

Executive Director’s Summer Reading Challenge 
Congratulations to all students who took part in the 
Executive Director’s Summer Reading Challenge. 
We will present participating certificates at assembly 
next week. 
A special congratulations to Rafael Rebaza, Year 6,  
who was a winner for this year. Rafael and his 
family were invited to afternoon tea with the 
Executive Director, Mr Greg Whitby, last 
Wednesday afternoon. At this event, Rafael received 
his prize, a mini iPad 4. Congratulations Rafael. 
 

Parent Reading Information Session -  
Assisting Children with Reading 
When: Wednesday, 12th March at 7.00pm 
Where: OLOL Library 
The session will briefly outline what happens when 
children learn to read and define the roles of the 
reader and the helper. You will be provided with 
examples of the types of errors children commonly 
make and prompts that will assist children to 
problem solve during the reading of a text. 
If you are or are planning to volunteer for reading, 
attending this session is highly recommended.  
 
Sporting Achievements 
A big congratulations to the following students who 
have made it to the Mackillop Teams in the 
following sports: 
Aaron Chevalier (Swimming) 
Isaac Chevalier (Swimming) 
Benjamin Gontarczyk (Swimming) 
Murray Rankin (Swimming) 
Rafael Rebaza (Swimming) 
Ruby Smith (Swimming) 
Luca Tamas (Swimming) 
Kobe Soriano (Basketball) 
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Our Lady of Mercy College Open Day 2019 
OLMC Parramatta Open Day Sunday 10 March 
Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta warmly 
invites you to attend our Open Day on Sunday 
March 10. 
In 2019, the College is celebrating 130 years of 
Mercy Education. 
Tour the College and discover how a Mercy 
Education empowers girls to expand beyond what 
they 
know they can be. 
Visit www.olmc.nsw.edu.au or phone 9683 3300 to 
reserve your place or obtain further information.  

SCHOOL EVENTS 

March  
3rd - 9th 

 
Catholic Schools Week 

Mon 4th Year 5 Bushwalk 

Tues 5th 9.30am Whole School Mass 
10.40am Open Classrooms 
11.10am Morning Tea  
(Coffee & Tea available) 
2.20pm K-6 Assembly 
7.00pm School Tour-Kindergarten 2020 

Wed 6th 9.30am Ash Wednesday Mass Yrs 3-6 
12.00pm K-2 Liturgy 

Fri 8th School Cross Country 

Sun 10th First Sunday of Lent 

Mon 11th Parramatta Netball Trials 

Tues 12th Parramatta Rugby League Trials 
Year 1 Park Walk 
7.00pm Parent Reading Information 
Session - Assisting Children with 
Reading 

Thurs 14th Priest Visit  - Year 3 
Reconciliation - 5C 

Fri 15th 2019 National Day of Action Against 
Bullying and Violence 

Sun 17th Second Sunday of Lent 
9.30am Family/Parish Year 1 








